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January 13, 2006

National Energy Board
444 Seventh Avenue SW
Calgary, Alberta

T2P 0X8

To Whom It May Concern:
Re: Enbridge Inc.’s Gateway project

The Enbridge Gateway project proposal to build a crude oil pipeline from the tar
sands in Alberta to the BC coast is of great concern to the Wet'suweten. The
proposed pipeline will pass through Wet'suweten territory that is of critical
importance to the Wet'suwet'en, and therefore the Office of the Wet'suwet'en
require full consultations to ensure that our Aboriginal Rights are respected and
accommodated. Please contact me to so that we set up a consultation process.

Walter Joseph

Fisheries and Wlldhfe Maﬁager
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